
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY 2025 MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
This month we will be hearing from: 

Sarah Schacher and Jamie Taylor 
Title: 

Mat-Su Borough Comprehensive Safety Action Plan  

    

Jamie Taylor, PE is a civil engineer for the Mat-Su Borough Public Works Department, and a current 
member and past president of the ASCE Mat-Su Branch. She enjoys hiking, biking, skiing, and couch-
potatoing with her two kids and pup. 
 
Sarah Schacher, PE is the Transportation Manager for Michael Baker International’s Alaska office. She 
enjoys travel, exercise and a good belly laugh.  
 
The Matanuska-Susitna Borough (MSB) secured a grant to prepare a Comprehensive Safety Action Plan 
under US DOT’s Safe Roads and Streets for All program. The plan will help move toward their goal of 
reducing fatal and serious injury crashes in the MSB, in support of the Vision Zero initiative. This 
presentation will provide an overview of crash data and transportation safety issues found during plan 
development, and projects recommended in the plan. More info can be found at: 
https://ss4a.matsugov.us/  
 

WHEN: January 8, 2025   1200 - 1300 

WHERE:    Mat-Su College, Room JKB 128 
LUNCH: $10 for PIZZA* 
*Bring a friend who hasn’t attended within the past six months and lunch for you and your guest are on ASCE. 

https://ss4a.matsugov.us/

